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August 16,1999 

by Federal Express 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 980657-WS; Application for amendment of Certificate nos. 279-W 
and 2264 in Seminole County by Florida Water Services. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Attached for filing is a letter from Charles K. Smith, Public Works Director for the City 
of Oviedo (the "City"), whereby the City conditionally removed the objection it 
previously filed in this docket. 

The condition for the City's withdrawing its objection, the removal of areas within city 
limits from the territory request has been met. On March 3,1999, Florida Water Services 
filed revisions to its territory addition removing the areas of concern to the City from the 
amendment application. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (407) 598-4260. 
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CITY OF OVIEDO FLORIDA 
400 ALEXANDRIA BOULEVARD OVIEDO, FLORIDA 32765 (407) 977-6000 

V. EUGENE WIUIFORD. Ill 
CrrY MANAGER 

February 17, 1999 

Ms. Jennifer S. Brubaker, 
Senior Attomey 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Application to Amend Water and Wastewater Certificate Nos. 279-W and 266-S 

Dear Ms. Brubaker: 

This is to state that the City of Oviedo is conditionally removing its objection to Florida 
Water Services certificated temtory increase. The condition is based o p  Florida Water Services 
removing all areas that lie within the City of Oviedo h m  their request.% 

Florida Water Services has provided the attached legal that has m fact removed City lands 
finm request- Thus, if Florida Water Service replaces an exact copy of &e attached legal with the 
Public Service Commission, the City shall be considered as having remved its objection. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (407) 977-6029. 

Sincerely, 

Charles K. Smith, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 


